Beth Hobbs

From: Bruce Macfarlane <bruce@coastaltree.co.uk>
Sent: 24 November 2022 12:44

To: Planning Support

Subject: TPO 5 day notice.

Attachments: St Swithuns Church Tree Report.pdf
Importance: High

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Beth

CAUTION: This email originated from outside Torridge District Council. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Planning,

Please accept this email as notification of a 5-day notice to fell a beech tree at St Swithun's Church,
Littleham, protected under TPO/0003/1978 as tree T3. This mature tree has a split main trunk and
extensive decay making the tree structurally weak and a danger to church visitors.

Please find attached tree report on the beech tree to support this 5-day notice. If the planning officer
would like | could be free to attend site if required.

Regards
Bruce

Bruce Macfarlane
Arboricultural Consultant MArbor A, P Dip Arb (RFS)

Mob: 07931 762309
Email: bruce@coastaltree.co.uk
Web: www.coastaltree.co.uk
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